*#% NOTICE ***

STREET IMPROVEMENTS
Parsonage Street

In an ongoing effort to maintain village streets, the Village of
Saranac has scheduled the reconstruction of Parsonage Street,
from Summit Street to the south village limits.

The approximate start date for the project is Monday, September
2314 with substantial completion on or before Friday, October
18th, Final completion (seeding & lawn restoration) may vary,
dependent upon weather.

Our goal is to maintain one lane of traffic throughout the project.

Driveway approaches will be removed and replaced as part of the
project. Prior to work on a driveway approach where access may
be limited, village or construction personnel will contact you
directly. Otherwise, access will be maintained with temporary
gravel ramps. Replacement of concrete driveway approaches will
require a 5-day closure, to allow the concrete to cure. During this
time, you will be asked to make alternate parking arrangements.

Utilities are not being replaced as part of this project. You should
not experience an interruption in your water or sewer service.

We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding,
as we continually strive to improve and maintain the quality of
village streets.

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE CALL:

642-6324 DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS
OR
642-6960 AFTER HOURS, TO REACH OUR ON-CALL EMPLOYEE
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